
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 13th March 2023 

 

 

Red Nose Day 2023 - Friday 17th March 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are looking forward to celebrating Comic Relief with Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March. Our Pupil 

Voice group have worked together to gather ideas from across the school on how we can raise money. They 

have decided that we will: 

• Bring in £1 to wear red clothes (or something red if you don’t have red clothes!) for the day on 

Friday 17th March. 

 

• Hold cake sales after school on Friday 17th March. There will be two different sites for the cake 

sales - one under the blue canopy on the main and the other on the KS1 playground. The children are 

all invited to bring in cakes to sell. These can be homemade, or shop brought. Please bring any cakes 

to your child’s classroom on the morning of Friday 17th. We would like to remind you that this is a 

nut free school and ask that if you are making a dairy or gluten free cake that this is clearly labelled. 

 

Throughout the day the children will also be coming together to celebrate the theme of “Spread the Joy!” 

Look out for our Instagram and Twitter to see how we do this. 

Thank you in advance for supporting such a wonderful cause, 

Kind regards 

Begbrook Team 

 


